
January 17, 1963 

Mr. J . D. Williams 
2195 Nelms Drive. S . W,. 
Atlanta 15 ,, Georgia 

Dear M r . Williams: 

Thank you very mueh for your letter of January 
15th commending the action taken by the City in 
abandoning portions of Peyton and Harlan Roads. 

I appreciate receiving your comments and I am 
m ost grateful for your s upport. 

lAJr /br 

Sincerely yours, 

Ivan Allen, Jr.~ 
Mayor 




